
From: Tricia0607 <tricia0607@aol.com>
To: max.metcalf@bmwmc.commax.metcalf@bmwmc.com
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/1/2017 7:29:26 PM
Subject: Re: USO South Carolina Donation Request

Hi Mr. Metcalf! Hope you are enjoying this beautiful weather!

I wanted to follow up and see if BMW would be willing to donate a driving experience certificate for 
our event on October 12, 2017? The time is drawing near and just wanted to check back in!

Thank you again for your consideration!! Hope to hear from you soon!

Tricia Miller

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 22, 2017, at 1:00 PM, tricia0607@aol.com wrote:
 

Hi Mr. Metcalf! Hope you are doing well!

Lt. Gov. Bryant has been graciously helping USO South Carolina with our Dinner and Auction on October 12, 2017 here in 
Columbia and he asked me to send you a written request which is attached. We can't thank you enough for your 
consideration and look forward to hearing from you!

Please let me know if you need any additional information! Have a great weekend!

Tricia Miller
803-315-2323
USO SC Volunteer
2017 Dinner and Auction Chair
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